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Our goal is to double our 
invasive species reserve fund 

to allow ALPOA to respond 
aggressively in the vital first 

year to any incursion by non-
native plants. This fund 

demonstrates our 
commitment to the Township 
which we hope will match our 
efforts with similar or in-kind 

contributions. 

How are we 
doing so far? 

 
Slide show presentation on 
why we need this and how 

this effort can serve to 
encourage similar pro-

active Township efforts of 
this type. 

How to contribute:  
 

1. Fill out this form:  
2. Send check payable 

to ALPOA; please 
note Invasive Species 
Fund in the memo 
section. 

3. Or donate via PayPal 
at the bottom of the 
Membership 
Application page. 

4. Watch our progress 
on this page. 

5. Come to the annual 
meeting June 24 at 
Lake Ann Village Hall 
to see our 
presentation.  

Notable contributors (> $100): 
1. 
2. 
3. 
4. 
5. 
 

Check out our Invasive Species 
webpage to see how ALPOA is 
our lake’s first level of defense 

against incursions of non-
native plants. See how we 

scientifically monitor our lake 
and report our results each 
and every year so you know 
the state of our native lake 

vegetation. 
  


